WHO:

WHAT:

WHEN:

WHERE:

Aranza-BOQ!

Aranza-BOO will be a chance to get the whole family out to Camp Aranzazu and enjoy some
safe, Halloween themed fun!

Aranza-BOO will be an opportunity for families in our community to celebrate with some
free, outdoor Halloween fun. Families will enjoy an afternoon full of trick-or-treating, crafts,
activities, trolley tours to Camp Aranzazu’s bayfront property and MORE! Kiddos and family
members are guaranteed to walk away with some fun Camp Aranzazu swag and loads of free
candy!

Business Involvement

If your business would like to participate, we would welcome your involvement in our trick-or-
treat loop. The trick-or-treat loop will be an opportunity to share treats or swag with our
families as they tour Camp Aranzazu. Camp Aranzazu will provide you with a table, if
needed, and your representative can hand out their goodies to guests throughout the
afternoon! Feel free to dress up, decorate your table and tent, and bring your own family to
enjoy the fun!

Volunteer Opportunity

Camp Aranzazu is looking for 20 volunteers to help make the afternoon a success. Our
volunteers will help us with parking, ensure guests stay on the designated walking paths,
monitor crafts, and assist with set-up and clean up. Volunteers are encouraged to invite their
own friends and family members to enjoy the fun afternoon at camp.

Saturday, November 2, 2024

12:30 p.m. Volunteers and participating businesses arrive and set-up
1-4 p.m. Aranza-BOO: trick-or-treating, crafts, self-guided walking tour
4-4:30 p.m. Clean Up

Camp Aranzazu, 5420 FM 1781, Rockport, Texas

CONTACT: Any business who would like to participate in the trick-or-treat loop or person interested in

volunteering at the event should email Mandy Hood at mandy@camparanzazu.org.
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